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KEEP BRINGING IN 
THOSE PLASTIC BREAD 
BAGS AND TAGS that 

might otherwise go to 

landfill into sporting 
equipment for our 

school. Deposit them into our collection box at 
the school office or Junior Learning Centre. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 8th August 
Dental Van visit this week 
 
Wednesday 10th August 
Tribes F-6 
 
Monday 15th August 
School Council (Parents)  7pm 

Wednesday 17th August 
Science week activities (during T.R.I.B.E.S) 
 

Upcoming dates: 
- Assembly  F-6  

Wednesday 24th August 
- Book Week F-6 Wednesday 24th 

August – activities done in class 
- District Athletics 3-6 Friday 26h August 
- Melbourne Symphony Orchestra F-2 

Tuesday 30th August 
- Father’s Day Stall F-6 

Wednesday 31st August  
- Father’s Day afternoon F-2 

Thursday 1st September 
- Inter-school sport 5-6  

Friday 9th September 
- Softball Victoria Clinic 3-6  

Monday 12th September* 

- Hoop-time 3/4 
Monday 12th September 

- Hoop-time 5/6 
Tuesday 13th September 

- Robokids 3-6  
Wednesday 14th September 

- End of Term 3 F-6  
Friday 16th September @ 2:30pm 
 

- Term 4: 
- Melbourne Cup Day (Public holiday)  F-6 

Tuesday 1st November 
- School Camp 3-6  

Wednesday 23rd November – Friday 25th 
November 
 

Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the school 
office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC Mobile 0419 
889 253  
 

Breakfast Club will be held in the staffroom 
whilst the works are underway. 

every Wednesday and 
Friday!!! Doors open for 
service 8.15. Come and have a 
delicious Breakie with your 

friends! See you there! 
 

High ‘5’ Moment 
Do you have a ‘High 5’ moment you 
would like to share? Just drop a 
note, article or photo into the office 
and Sue will place your achievement 
in the newsletter 
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Student of the Week 
Friday 5th August 2022 
Presented at assembly  

Wednesday 24th August 2022 

JNR School Mackenzie 
 For working independently 

when writing about Athletics. 
SDM Isabella 
 For great participation 

during school athletics. 
SEP Nathan 
 For such a positive attitude in 

our Athletics. 
PMP Samar 
 For trying his best to do all 

activities. 

 
 

Words from our Principal on the 
job – Brett Speed eet Speed 
 
 

Thank you: 
I would like to personally 
thank all the school 
community for their 
support over the past 
semester. Working at 
Carrington has been a 
wonderful experience 
and I look forward to 
continuing in the role long term. It is with great 
excitement that I take on the substantive 
Principal position at Carrington and I look 
forward to strengthening the home-school 
partnership further. 
 
100 days of school celebration: 
The Juniors (F-2) celebrated 100 days of 
schooling on Monday this week. Students were 
creatively dressed in special shirts or costumes as 
a fun way to celebrate the achievement. Mrs 
Marsden, Miss Colla and Miss Jane decorated the 
space beautifully to highlight the occasion. 
Special occasion t-shirts were also designed for 
each staff member participating (thank you Mrs 
Marsden!). Students engaged in fun tasks 
throughout the day, with balloons, streamers, 
hats and dancing done. Thank you to our 
incredible staff, students and families for 
participating in this celebration.  

 
 
Athletics: 
The Junior (F-2) and Senior (3-6) athletics were 
held on the school oval today, with a lot of fun 
competition had by the children. They competed 
in a range of running events: 100m, 200m, 400m 
and 100m hurdles as well as a few field events: 
discus and shot put. At the completion of each 
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athletics, students were presented with ribbons 
to celebrate their achievements in each event 
withing their own age group.  
 

Year 3-6 children may 
have the opportunity to 
compete at Division 
Athletics on Friday 26th 
August after reviewing 
times and 
measurements for each 
event. More 
information will be 
distributed in the 
coming weeks. 
 
 

 
It was fantastic to see 

so many of our students dressed in their TRIBE 
colours today. Thank you to Mrs Phillips for her 
organisation and our staff and volunteers for 

their efforts today. Without these fantastic  
people supporting our students these events 
would be very difficult to organise and run. 

 
Enrolments: 
We are taking enrolments for 2023 Foundation 
currently. These forms are due to the office by 
Friday 12th August. If you have a child starting 
school next year, or know someone that does, 
please encourage them to contact the school 
office for a tour or to collect a form. These are 
also available on our school website – 
www.carringtonps.vic.edu.au. We appreciate 
your support in promoting our school. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend. 
 

 

Art Room Requests 
Over the next few weeks can families please be 

on the look out for clean plastic 
tops (from milk, yoghurt 
containers, etc ) and small 
cardboard boxes (eg cereal 
boxes/muesli boxes etc) for our 
lessons later in the term. 

Hand them to your classroom teacher. 
 
Much appreciated 
Danielle Phillips 
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The Junior School Snapshot 

Wow, we have been so busy over the last 2 weeks with lots of learning and celebrations. The 100th 

day celebration was filled with photos, counting, balloons and treats. To finish off our fortnight, we 

were able to compete in our tribe colours for our school athletics day. We would like to thank all our 

families for helping the students prepare for these special events. The students looked amazing and 

had a wonderful time. 

Here are some other highlights from our classroom: 

 

 

 

 

 

Numeracy 

• Multiplication 

• 3D Shapes 

Literacy 

• CAFÉ Reading Strategy – Stretchy Snake, 

Back Up Bear, Flippy Dolphin and Sammy 

Seahorse 

• Decodable Rules – Ch, Sh, Lion and 

Monster Words 

• Rhyming and Poetry  

Integrated Studies 

• PMP 

• Respectful Relationships – Stress 

Management 

• Maps 
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Senior School Snapshot 
Over the past couple of weeks we have stayed busy 
with robotics, learning to understand and control 
our spheros through obstacle courses, and working 
well with the equipment. Students have also been 
busy preparing for athletics day, and getting into 
their team spirit! School leaders have continued to 
show their leadership through facilitating and 
actively being involved in the running of Tribes, 
school assembly, and Junior school council.  

 

 
Literacy 

In Literacy, senior 
students have been 
reading, analysing, and 
creating poems! 
Students have created 
cinquains, limericks, 
odes and haikus over 
the past two weeks. 
Through these 
different styles of 
poetry students have 
learnt about sentence 
structure and rhythm, 
as well as deepening 
their understanding of verbs, adjectives, nouns, 
metaphor, simile, and personification. It has been a 
lot of fun looking at the connection between poetry 
and songs, stories, and jokes. 

 

 
Numeracy 

In Numeracy, senior students have extended on 
from the money unit, into fractions, decimals, and 
percentages. We have looked at real-world problems 
involving money, where addition or subtraction are 
used. For some students this involved recognising, 
counting, ordering, and adding small numbers of 
Australian coins. For others, this involved adding or 
subtracting decimal amounts (e.g. $1.25 + $2.60), or 
working out the fraction or percentage of a given 
amount, to find the sale price of an item (e.g. A $50 
jacket was on sale for 20% off, how much money am 
I saving?). Students have used a range of materials 
and activities to explore these topics, with a focus on 
how they can be applied in life outside of school. 
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SYNDAL SOFTBALL CLUB 

JELLS PARK 

WHEELERS  HILL  

  

5 WEEK PROGRAM : 

Thursday 18th August 

Thursday 25th August 

Thursday 1st Sept 

Thursday 8th Sept 

Thursday 15th Sept 

 

4.30pm to 5.30pm 

 

To register please go to 

https://www.revolutionise.com

.au/syndalsoftballcl/events/148

931/ 
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